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We strive to ensure that the information contained in this and every issue of Multi-Elert is 

correct to the extent information is available. Nevertheless, the NCCMP does not offer legal 

advice. Plan fiduciaries should rely on their own attorneys and other professional advisors for 

advice on the meaning and application of any Federal laws or regulations to their plans. 

* * * * * 

If you have questions about the NCCMP, or about this or other issues of Multi-Elert, please 

contact the NCCMP, by phone at (202) 737-5315 or by e-mail at nccmp@nccmp.org . 

 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: ON MONDAY, NCCMP EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR MICHAEL SCOTT 

ADDRESSED THE NCCMP 2017 ANNUAL CONFERENCE ABOUT CHALLENGES AND SOLUTIONS FOR 

THE MULTIEMPLOYER SYSTEM. MICHAEL DISCUSSED THE NCCMP’S EFFORTS TO DEVELOP THE 

HARD DATA THE U.S. GOVERNMENT REQUIRES TO MAKE DIFFICULT POLICY DECISIONS. HE 

PRESENTED THE NCCMP’S KEY LEGISLATIVE PRIORITIES TO ADDRESS THE CHALLENGES FACING THE 

MULTIEMPLOYER SYSTEM. THESE INCLUDE PASSING THE COMPOSITE LEGISLATION, DEVELOPMENT 

AND PASSAGE OF A LEGISLATIVE SOLUTION FOR CENTRAL STATES, AND SIMILARLY SITUATED PLANS, 

ENSURING THAT THE PBGC IS A CREDIBLE INSURER THAT CAN HONOR ITS COMMITMENTS, BUT 

DOING SO IN A WAY THAT DOES NOT DESTROY THE VIABILITY OF MULTIEMPLOYER PLANS, OBTAINING 

TECHNICAL CORRECTIONS TO MPRA, TO ENSURE THAT THIS POWERFUL TOOL IS A VIABLE TOOL, AND 

FINALLY REPEALING THE CADILLAC TAX, AND ENSURING THAT IT IS NOT REPLACED WITH A CAP ON 

THE CURRENT EMPLOYER-SPONSORED INSURANCE EXCLUSION.  
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